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Mr. Schmid, Chairperson of the Board, called the meeting to order at 5:37 p.m.  A Quorum was established 
with over 21 members present.  Ms. Schmid welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending Annual 
Meeting and Gateway Metro’s 1st hybrid meeting 
 
Mr. Schmid acknowledged the minutes from April19, 2022.  Mr. Schmid asked the members for any 
corrections to the minutes.  There being none, Mr. Brad Pulaski made a motion to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Mr. Robert Erbs seconded the motion and the minutes were approved as presented.  None were 
opposed.   
 
Mr. Schmid presented the Chairperson’s Annual Report to the members and thanked them for using the credit 
union.  Mr. Schmid reported on how the credit union is Transparent with products, services and the 
community.   
 
The moderator introduced Mr. Kuhn of the Supervisory Committee to present the Supervisory Committee 
report.  Mr. Kuhn explained the role of the Supervisory Committee stating they oversee the internal and 
external audit and the examination of the credit union’s procedures and policies. 
 
The moderator introduced Mr. Jay Lewis, to present the President’s report. 
 
Mr. Lewis welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending the Annual Meeting. 
 
Mr. Lewis discussed the financial report.  Last year was a great transition having a hybrid model for 
employees.  The credit union prides itself on holding steadfast to its principles and teamwork.  During these 
interesting times the credit union has increased the interest on its Rewards 365 Checking account and offered 
a special 9 month share certificate.  Mr. Lewis thanked the dedicated board and staff for all of their hard work.   
 
The moderator introduced Brad Pulaski, of the Nominating Committee, to present this year’s nominees.  The 
nominees for the Board of Directors are: 
 
 Robert Erbs  – 3 years 
  
Mr. Pulaski asked for nominations from the floor for positions on the Board of Directors three times in 
accordance with Roberts Rule of Order.  There being none, Mr. Larry Pixley moved the nominations for the 
Board of Directors be closed.  Mr. Mark Leahy seconded the motion and the motion passed.  There being no 
nominations from the floor, the slate presented was elected.  None were opposed. 
 



The moderator introduced Mr. Lewis to present the Judith A. Lowe Memorial Scholarship.  This year’s winner 
is Dwayne Forland III.  Judith A. Lowe was the former President of Gateway Metro Credit Union. 
 
Mr. Schmid asked if there was any Old Business to discuss.  There was nothing to report. 
 
Mr. Schmid asked if there was any New Business to discuss.   
 
There being no further business to discuss, Mr. Schmid asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Robert 
Erbs made a motion to close the meeting.  Mr. Larry Pixley seconded the motion and the meeting was 
adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Brad Pulaski 
Secretary of the Board of Directors   


